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Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
Following the COVID 19 Pandemic, all schools are required to follow the Government guidelines detailed 
below: 
‘Schools must develop remote education so that it is integrated into school curriculum planning.  Remote edu-
cation may need to be an essential component in the delivery of the school curriculum for some pupils , along-
side classroom teaching, or in the case of a local lockdown.  All schools are therefore expected to plan to en-
sure any pupils educated at home for some of the time are given the support they need to master the curricu-
lum and so make good progress.’ 
 
In response to this Alexandra Park Junior School will be offering the following online learning provision for 
any pupil isolating at home or for groups of pupils in the event of a full or partial school closure. 
*Reading – daily activity 
*English – daily activity 
*Maths – daily activity 
*Wider curriculum – 1x daily activity from either Science, History, Geography, Music, PSHE,RE or Art. 
 
All lessons will be taken from either the Oak Academy, as recommended by the Government, White Rose 
Maths, or hand made by our staff to compliment the curriculum that would otherwise be being taught. 
Work will be set through Class Dojo, anyone without access to the internet can request equivalent paper 
work from school.  We advise using Class Dojo as your child’s work can be shared with their teacher and 
feedback and points given which will increase motivation and achievement.  Thank you to those who have 
already signed up to this and are already sharing homework.  If you need support with Class Dojo please 
contact the office. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding as we put the necessary steps in place to ensure 
that all the children at APJS are kept safe and provided with the best opportunities to learn. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs J Seabright  
Head teacher  


